
 

Announcements 2/4/25 
 

We will have an interest meeting in N133 on Wednesday, February 5th at 8:45 am 

for anyone who wants to learn more about link crew. Hope to see you there 

 

The Chorus is delivering Singing Valentines on Thursday, February 13th.  If you 

would like to buy a Singing Valentine, drop by the table by the main 

cafeteria!  Singing Valentines are $3 each, or 2 for $5 and come with a song and 

candy.  For just $5 you can send a song and a red rose.   

 

 


